
BETHLEHEM PIKE 
BEAUTIFICATION 

Working Together for a More 
Prosperous and Viable 

Business District 



 
Bethlehem Pike Revitalization Plan 

 
 
 
 
“With time and a lot of communication, we will develop a nice, old-fashioned town 

center with less congestion and a lot of personality.”   
 

--Chip Behr, member of the Bethlehem Pike improvement district subcommittee 
 
 
 
 
Purpose:   To revitalize Bethlehem Pike in hopes to bring a new sense of 

community and civic pride to both residents and businesses. 
 
Where:      Lower Gwynedd’s Comprehensive Plan calls for the revitaliza-

tion of the two-mile stretch of Bethlehem Pike from the township 
building to Dager Road.  

 
When:        Improvements have already taken place in front of the Township 

Building and in front of Spring House Tavern.  Phase I (Township 
Building to Rotelle Drive) is expected to be started by Fall of 
2004.   

 
Result:      The creation of a village center in Spring House, with new land-

scaping, a reconfigured roadway, and more consumer/
pedestrian friendly sidewalks and parking.   

 
 
 

Your support and patience is greatly appreciated and needed in order for 
the beautification process to be successful.  

 
 
 
*** Further questions can be directed to the Lower Gwynedd Township Building at 
     (215) 646-5302 or you can access further information on our website at  
     www.lowergwynedd.org  
 


